
  
   

 

13th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Biology Fieldwork Study Day 
 
The Biology Department is planning to organise the following visit for Year 13 pupils:  
A field course study day at Studland Beach and Wareham coordinated by Leeson House Field Studies 
Centre, Langton Matravers in Dorset which will provide boys with the opportunity to conduct field work in 
several unique ecosystems.  This fieldwork will greatly enhance their understanding of the key ecological 
principles as well as giving them experience of using the practical techniques required to complete the 
essential practical coursework tasks on the day.  Students will require a packed lunch and should come 
dressed appropriately for fieldwork which includes sturdy footwear and warm, waterproof clothing if rain is 
forecast. 
 

Date Visit to Details of visit Times Requirements 

Friday 28
th
 

September 
2018 
 
 
 

Studland Beach, 
River Piddle 
Wareham. 
Leeson House 
Field Studies 
Centre.  
 

£30.00 

Field work 
including 
coursework 
tasks 

Leaving 
8.30am 
 
Returning 
5.30pm 
approx 

Packed lunch 
Clipboard and pen 
Weather appropriate clothing 

 
A packed lunch is available for this trip at an additional cost of £4.00; should you choose this option, please 
ensure your son visits the school canteen prior to the trip to pre order and pay for a packed lunch. 
Payments will be made via your son’s cashless catering account. 
 
Deadline for payment: Thursday 27th September 2019 
 

To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing WisePay please 
email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment 
should contact the Finance Office. 

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/insight/wisepay/index.html 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be 
checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Shirley Madzarevic 

Head of Biology 

Bishop Wordsworth’s School 
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